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Board Members: 
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 Cheryl Manhire 
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Education Manager: 
   Carol Harris       
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 & Office Manager: 
   Julie Thoreson 
 
Gallery Host, First 

Monday Meet Up: 
   Karen Saleen 
 
Librarian and Artist of         

the Month:  
 Vicky Vickery 
 
Classroom Calendar 

Coordinator and 
Trainings: 

   Yita Harris     
 
Website, First 

Monday Meet Up, 
and Photographer: 

 Bob Curtis 
  
Civic Center Art Show   

& Class Instructor:  
   Terry Dempsey    
 
Member at Large and  
 Gallery Host: 
 Beverly Wittler 
 
Show Hangers: 
 Chris Baker 
 Yita Harris 
  Gina Smitasin   
   Debbie Bowen 
 
Poster Design: 
   John DeJarnatt 
Poster Distribution 
   Barbara Hunter 
   Ellen Langsather 
 
  

 BREAKING NEWS! 
 

We are celebrating NATIVE AMERICAN HERITAGE MONTH!  We have 
partnered with the Chemawa Indian School to highlight Native American 
Art. We will be showcasing this art in a number of ways that YOU can 
enjoy throughout the month of November.  They include: 
 

1. Chemawa Student art display in the KAA classroom. 

2. Chemawa Murals display on the Museum Rotating Art wall on the 

first floor. 

3. Basket weaving demonstration at FIRST MONDAY MEET-UP on 

November 7, 2022, from 7-9 pm 

4. Native American artifacts display in the Keizer Heritage Museum. 

5. Native American artifacts display in the City Hall display shelves. 

JOI   JOIN US IN CELEBRATING THESE FREE EVENTS THROUGHOUT  
         THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER! 
 
 

                
  
 
   
 

        Announcing a Holiday Card Art Contest!! 
   

Calling all members...are you interested in designing a holiday card for KAA?   
This card design will be used to create a holiday card sent to our KAA 
Membership, partners, and friends. The winning card design will also be 
featured in a Keizertimes article. Submit your original design by email to 
keizerartassociation@gmail.com by NO LATER THAN OCTOBER 31, 2022.  
  
The winning design will be announced after the KAA Board Meeting on 
11/14/2022. The winner of the contest will receive a $100.00 gift certificate to 
buy more art supplies or anything else! 
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     November, 2022 – “Black, White and Gray” Show 
 
This wonderful show has been a very popular one for the past several years.  
All entries in this show must be black, white and/or gray, including the matting 
and frame.  Art of any medium, depicting the artist’s choice of subject, may be 
entered.   
 
Children ages 4 – 14 are encouraged to enter this show. 
 
INTAKE is Wednesday, November 2nd from 3 – 6 pm at the Gallery. 
 
RECEPTION will take place on Saturday, November 5th from 6 – 8 pm.   
 
Plan now to participate in this show.  Some wonderful artwork will be shown.  
The public, artists, family and friends are invited to attend.  Awards will be 
presented at this time. Artists who are exhibiting works are encouraged to 
attend as the public enjoys meeting you and having conversation with you.  
 
THE SHOW WILL RUN FROM November 3rd through November 29th.  
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KAA October “ART IN WOOD SHOW” 
 
The KAA board of directors judged the October “Art In Wood” show.  
 

              
BEST  OF SHOW:  “Basket Of Illusion”, pyrography, Barbara Fromherz 
 
 

 
 
 
 
JUDGE’S MERIT AWARD:  “North Pole Job Fair”, caricature, Terry Moss 
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FIRST PLACE, CARICATURE:  “Campfire Conference”, John Cereghino 
 

 
 
FIRST PLACE, OTHER:  “NA Flute”, Don Fromherz 
 

 
 
FIRST PLACE, PYROGRAPHY:  “Stylized Insect”, Barbara Fromherz  
 

 
 
FIRST PLACE, REALISTIC:  “Mallard Duck Bust”, Mary Davis 
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     Colored Pencil Artwork by Carol Harris Comes to the Tualatin Library for 
Fall 2022 

BY ANGELA WRAHTZ 
 

If you were lucky, you had an art program in school and became familiar with colored pencils. It is the kind of art 
supply that allows a child to gain skill and manual dexterity while laying down color without breaking the budget. 
Most people don’t realize, there are many fantastic artists who make a career of using colored pencils to create 
beautiful “paintings.” The Living Room Gallery in Tualatin is pleased to present the colored pencil artwork of Carol 
Harris beginning now through the end of the year. Carol is a well-loved artist and teacher in this medium, and you 
will enjoy her animal portraits and many other fine still life and botanical pieces. The drawing medium used by fine 
artists like Carol is different and better than what children use in school because these colored pencils don’t 
incorporate graphite like ordinary writing pencils. Good colored pencils have an oil- or wax-based core and, like 
paint, produce color through a combination of pigments and binders. If the pencil core is a buttery-soft wax and 
has more pigment than binders, it will be easier to work with and render more pleasing results. With colored 
pencils, artists can achieve everything from high realism to fanciful expression.  
 
Carol says, “I have loved art since I was a little kid smelling a coffee can full of crayons sitting in the sun. I spent 
my life drawing with graphite pencils, coloring with crayons and markers, making paper dolls, cutting, gluing, using 
pen and ink, photo retouching, creating the latest fashions, sculpting, architectural rendering, charcoal, pottery, 
acrylics, pastels, oils, watercolors, calligraphy and then along came COLORED PENCILS! An art tool such as 
these lowly little wooden sticks with color inside allowed me to refine my art, pay attention to detail, apply layer 
upon layer to achieve a richness with depth, and then still find more ways to push color around on a variety of 
papers.”  
 
Working with colored pencils requires patience and time. It takes a certain personality and determination to lay 
down color with colored pencils, blend, and shade, and do it again. The effects achieved are like no other medium 
in richness, velvety texture, and depth. Carol is one of those people who smile. She radiates goodness and 
warmth. She has served on the Board of the Keizer Art Association and acted as Education Chair since 2005. She 
teaches Colored Pencil classes at KAA and enjoys a wide reputation and devoted following of students. Born in 
Baker, Oregon, Carol went to OSU and earned a Bachelor’s Degree in Education and Art and a Master’s Degree 
in Education at WOU with a specialization in extreme learning problems in children. After settling in Salem, she 
married, had a daughter, and taught elementary school for 31 years. Because her energy is boundless, she also 
became a cherry farmer and then a hay farmer. During 40 years of marriage, she and husband Keith skied in the 
winter and sailed in the summer. In addition to all this, Carol acquired a huge 4-H Horse Club where she is Leader 
and Polk County 4-H Horse Superintendent. Carol’s interests are family, art, traveling, gardening, horses, dogs, 
and volunteering. Most of all, she loves playing with grandkids Ben and Addilyn. You can be in touch with Carol at 
Mowog@aol.com if you’d like to learn more about her art or classes.  
 
This program is sponsored in part by the Tualatin Arts Advisory Committee. If you would like to learn more about 
this program, contact Angela Wrahtz at angela.wrahtz@comcast.net. Angela Wrahtz lives and works in Tualatin. 
She is a writer, award winning artist, and a popular art instructor who teaches art classes at the Tualatin Heritage 
Center and art associations. Visit www.angelasarthouse.com to learn more about art opportunities in Tualatin. 
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Don’t forget to stop by the Keizer Civic Center (located at 980 
Chemawa Rd. NE, Keizer, next door to the old school house 
building where KAA is housed) during the month of October to 
see the award winners from our September “Colors of 
Autumn’” show. It was a great show and the award winners 
are part of what was submitted. The Keizer Art Association 
gallery wall is at the north entrance to the Keizer Civic Center 
and just inside the double doors. You won’t be disappointed! 
This show is brought to you by Terry Dempsey, KAA board 
member. 

Thanks to September Volunteers! 
 
Terry Dempsey Julie Thoreson 
Bob Curtis  Penny White 
Cheryl Manhire Karen Saleen 
Yita Harris  Bev Wittler 
Chris Baker  Debbie Bowen 
John DeJarnatt  Ellen Langsather 
Barbara Hunter Lore Christopher 
Rebecca Mettert Dee Hendrix 
 

            
 

          
SEPTEMBER PEOPLES’ CHOICE AWARD 
                   “Autumn Repose”                         
                     By Dee Hendrix 
   
       CONTRATULATIONS, DEE!                  
 
                 

PROSPECTUS 

Every month, KAA sends out a prospectus which contains all of the information for entering your art 
in an upcoming show.  If you have any questions, please email Cheryl at  
keizerartassociation@gmail.com  
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OCTOBER MONDAY MEET-UP 

 
What's that? You missed Terry Moss talking about chainsaw carving?!? The October First Monday 
Meet-Up was wonderful and we had such a good time. Terry told us about the chainsaws and other 
tools and clothing used, his inspiration, pitfalls and successes. He had lots of examples of his 
caricature art, a slide show, videos and stories to tell!!! We had goodies to snack on, door prizes, 
conversation with like-minded people and FUN!!! 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 

 
 
 
         

NOVEMBER MONDAY MEET-UP 
 

Next month is the kick-off to our Native American Heritage celebration. We will have a full month of 
Native American Heritage activities at the Keizer Cultural Center during the month of November 
2023, but this November 2022, we are starting with just a taste of what is yet to come. Our First 
Monday Meet-Up for November features Chrystal Parsons from the Chemawa Indian School doing 
a demonstration of basket making. Chrystal is a Suquamish Tribal member from the State of 
Washington. She is an alumni from Chemawa Indian School and has worked there for close to 30 
years. She is currently the Native Studies and Indigenous Arts instructor. Chrystal is absolutely 
delightful and this is an event that YOU do NOT want to miss. Join us Monday, November 7, 2022, 
7-9 PM at the Keizer Art Association. 
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UPCOMING KAA CLASSES* 
Supply Lists for All Classes are on the KAA Website, www.keizerarts.com  
Questions regarding classes? Contact Carol Harris at Mowog@aol.com 

 
*Keizer Art Association supports our art community by providing free art classes to Oregon Trail Card     

holders. This offer is provided on an as-available basis. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 

         
 

                                         GALLERY K 

It is hard to believe, but Christmas is coming. It is time to start thinking about what you may want 
to make to sell in Gallery K. We hope to have many beautiful items available, making the gallery 
beautiful and making you a few extra dollars! 

Our gift shop, Gallery K, is open again with many wonderful pieces of art.  For a sampling of items 
in Gallery K, go to our website (keizerarts.com).  Better yet, visit in person and see our newly 
painted gallery and classroom. Visitors are most welcome! 
 
Contact Julie Thoreson at juthor2000@gmail.com to discuss selling your art in Gallery K. 

 

Colored Pencil Class 
Instructor: TBA  

 

         Fall Term: October 3-November 21, 2022, 9:00am-12:00 noon, 8 weeks 

           Winter Term: January 9-February 27, 2023, 9:00am-12:00 noon, 8 weeks 

                         Spring Term: April 3-May 22, 2023 9:00am-12:00 noon, 8 weeks   
$80/term 

 
Colored Pencil Classes are taught by various talented artists. Realism, abstraction, whimsy, landscape, portraiture, and 
wildlife are all favorite subjects of colored pencil students. In these classes you will learn color theory, layering, strokes, 
use of paper and tools, dry pencil, watercolor pencil and much more. These classes show the student how much fun it is 
to learn new techniques and stretch your expertise. All levels of pencil pushers welcome. Please sign up for class at 
least two weeks ahead of time.   

Students can register on-line at www.keizerarts.com and pay using Credit Card, Debit Card, or PayPal. Or, checks can 
be written to Keizer Art Association and mailed to 980 Chemawa Rd. NE, Keizer, OR 97303. Questions? Call or text 
Carol Harris at 503-580-5476 or email at mowog@aol.com 

 
 

    

 

        HAVE YOU FORMED YOUR VIRTUAL PAGE ON KAA WEBSITE? 
Do you know you can sell your art from this site?   

It is simple and fun:  There is now a page on www.keizerarts.com called Member Gallery.  It is a 
place on which each member may place photos of our art for others to admire or buy!  If you 
would like your own spot to show your art online, simply send it to Bob Curtis at 
bcurtis97304@gmail.com.  Include a note so that it is put into the right spot on our beautiful 
(thanks to Bob) website.  This is a wonderful chance for us to view others’ artwork.  And an 
opportunity for you to have your family and friends view your art.  We will also begin selling the art 
of those of you who would like to do that.  Visiting the wonderful art online is such fun.  Enjoy!  

 

http://www.keizerarts.com/
mailto:juthor2000@gmail.com
mailto:bcurtis97304@gmail.com
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EXPLORING WATERCOLOR TECHNIQUES 
Michelle Myers, Instructor 

October 5 – November 9. 2022 
Wednesdays, 10 am – 1 pm 

$100 for 6 classes 
 

Join us for this 6 week course exploring various techniques to create beautiful landscape paintings. Use your own 
photos, or the instructor’s photos, and follow along to learn ways to approach skies, mountains, trees, rocks and water. 
We will paint three different paintings together with demonstrations and individual instructions. 

                                        

PYROGRAPHY CLASS 
Donna Miller, Instructor 

Saturdays, October 1, 8, 15, 22, 2022 – 10 am – 12.30 pm 
$50 for 4 sessions 

$5 Material Fee Due at First Session 
Class Limited to 10 Students 

 
Believe it or not, this is Burning on Watercolor Paper. One would think that you have to turn the 
heat down, but actually, it burns a little hotter while still being careful to not burn through. Supply list 
may be found on KAA website, www.keizerarts.com  

 

http://www.keizerarts.com/
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WORKING WITH PASTELS 
Linda Chatfield, Instructor 

Saturdays, October 22, 29, and November 5, 2022 
10:30 am – 12:30 pm 

$80/3 classes, $10 Materials Fee Paid to Instructor 

 
Join Linda to experience the wide variety of pastel types and their application. Students will experiment with types of 
pastels, mark making techniques, underpainting, glazing and finishing while building color harmonies and good design. 
Students will create their own individual work from still life and photos. 
 
All art materials will be supplied by the instructor. Students only need to bring a drawing board, minimum 11” x 14”. 
                  

 

WOOD CARVING 
Terry Moss, Instructor  

Wednesdays, November 30, December 7, 14, 6 – 9 pm 
$90 for 3 session class, $10 material fee to be paid to instructor at first session 

 
Join Terry to learn how to apply the art of woodcarving to create a caricature-based bottle opener/fridge magnet. 
Students will learn how to layout, carve, and finish this perfect Christmas gift. 
 
All materials will be supplied by the instructor. Students only need basic tools for use during class. Please note that 
beginners may not be able to keep up with the pace of instruction. Even so, you will learn concepts and processes to 
allow you to complete the project at home. Class size is limited, please register early at keizerarts.com to reserve your 
spot. 
         

KEIZER ART ASSOCIATION 
 
GALLERY HOURS: TUES, 3 – 7 pm; 
WED, THURS & FRI, 1 – 5 pm; SAT 11 am – 3 pm. 
LENDING LIBRARY – Free to members. 
KEIZER ART ASSOCIATION and ENID JOY MOUNT 
GALLERY are located in the Keizer Heritage Center at 
980 Chemawa Rd., NE, Keizer, OR 97303 
503-390-3010 
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